
 

 

 

August 4, 2025 

To: Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioner #1 
From: Captain Jodi Byrne 
Subject: July 2025 EMS Report 
 

July 2025  116 Calls 
                    21 Refusals 
 
-North/New Hanover: For July 2025:  
     New Hanover-1 dispatch-1 cancel  
     North Hanover-5 dispatches-2 cancels; 3 transports 
 
-Speedway: Invoices have been forwarded to the accountant. Up to date with balance. 

-Generator: Main building generator needs service work. Work to be completed by K. Panacek.  

-National Night Out: It is fast approaching, it will be held on Tuesday, August 5. 

-Rear Barn: Thank you to Chief Byrne and staff for helping to clean out barn. Dumpster from 
Shades of Green only cost is disposal and fuel; rental price was donated by Shades of Green. 

-Dehumidifier: Would like to purchase dehumidifier for the rear building due to increased mold 
issue. Not to exceed $750.00 

-Bay Door Repair: The third bay door is inoperable due to issues with the track. Attached is 
quote from Petra Garage Doors in amount of $1191.57 to replace door tracks. 

-Exterminator: Squad building needs regular monthly exterminator services. Received quote 
from TriCounty Exterminators (the same that the firehouse uses) for $50/month. Permission to 
sign electronic contract to start services. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jodi Byrne 
EMS Captain 
 


